
         

 

Boys P4 and P3 football 2018 

 

Dear Parent, 

Gaelic football training for P4 and P3 boys will commence this Thursday (26th April) at 6pm 

(finish at approx. 7:15pm).  Training will continue every Thursday at the same time unless 

otherwise notified. 

Blitzes for these age groups will be on a Sunday morning at a variety of venues throughout 

the county starting on 13th May (followed by 27th May, 10th June, 24th June, 29th Jul, 19th 

Aug and 2nd Sep). 

We welcome new players who have not been involved previously. 

Information will continue to be circulated on the Whatsapp group. 

If you have any queries or wish to be added to the Whatsapp group please contact me on 

07899910745. 

Thank you. 

Gerard McMullan. 


